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Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this message finds you well. 

We regret to inform you that the PTFA event scheduled for this Friday on the field, which included a BBQ. 
Ice-cream van and inflatables, has been cancelled due to the unpredictable weather forecast. We want to 
avoid any potential financial losses from purchasing inflatables and BBQ supplies. The PTFA hope to arrange 
a different event at the beginning of term 1 to which you will all be invited and hopefully the weather will 
not let us down!!  

The summer disco is still going ahead and the timing can be found below:  

• Reception, Year 1 and Year 2: 4-5pm 
• Years 3, 4, 5 and 6: 5-6pm 

We look forward to see all the children at the disco. 

Thank you for you understanding.  

Daniel Webster  

Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
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Best regards, 

 


